
HARVEY’S CHRISTMAS MOMMIES’ ORGANIZATION 2016 CAMPAIGN 

It’s Christmas Mommies time again!  The snow is just about ready to fly and Santa is warming up his sleigh in 

hopes of delivering to Harvey children who find themselves in financial situations beyond their control. From 

proceeds realized from this year’s mail out campaign, Christmas Shopping (40%), Crisis Relief (25%), 

Bursaries (10%) and Youth Recreational Activities (20%) will continue to be our focus in the twelve months to 

come.  If you would like to contribute to Christmas Mommies this year, please forward your donation to: 

Christmas Mommies’ Organization 

P.O. Box 258 

Harvey Station, York County 

New Brunswick 

E6K 3W9  

All donations are eligible for an income tax receipt. 

Christmas Mommies also accept memorial donations. Proceeds from this fund are being funneled to the We’ve 

Got Your Back program. This program provides weekly food support for families in need. Every week a child is 

provided with a backpack of food to take home for the weekend. Currently, there are seventeen children 

registered in this program. Crisis Relief funds will be used supplement this program, if needed.  As well, the 

Harvey Hospital Foundation is partnering with us on this initiative. For further information, please contact 

Crysta Collicott @ 366-2200 or 366-3494 or email @ crysta.collicott@nbed.nb.ca  
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